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Comments: After review of the information provided to the public I do not feel it is in the best interest of the State

of Idaho to allow the proposed Stibnite Gold Project to proceed. It will create too many environmental risks to our

fisheries, wildlife, watersheds and water quality. 

 

Open pit mining companies too often create disasters then walk away, leaving taxpayers to pick up the financial

burden of their "unexpected" destructive impact on the environment and their communities. This open pit cyanide

leach mine should not be allowed.


